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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 3:52 PM


To: Maria Rea


Subject: ROC on LTO resource needs and schedule components


Maria,


Thought I would give you an update on Barry's other request on the Monday CV call. I am working on a


document to identify our resource needs, schedule components and key assumptions and success factors.


Garwin is currently reviewing the assumptions and success factors, and I have a meeting schedule tomorrow


morning with Cathy, Garwin, Barb and Evan to task out the science and modeling needs assessment to Barb and


Evan.


If you could look over the resource needs and timeline/schedule components I can get started on flushing out


details on the schedule. I think it would be good to get this to Barry very soon, along with the schedule.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

